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Eastern Idaho Electrical JATC

2020 NEC Significant Changes — 8 hrs of Code Update

The following is a general description of our 2020 NEC Significant Change Course:

Course Outline:

This class is to inform electrical workers of the most significant revisions and new
requirements in the 2020

National Electrical Code (NEC). The coverage of changes provides class attendees
with insight and detailed information about the reasons for the change and how these
changes impact electrical installations, industry and one’s daily work and business
operations.

Material/Visual Aids:
We will be using the text, “Significant Changes to the NEC 2020”, published by the
electrical training Alliance and the 2020 “National Electrical Code”, published by NFPA.

Attached:
Schedule of Classes (to be announced)
Material/Visual Aids
Class Roster

If you have any questions, or if you require more information, please feel free to
contact me at (208)232-4300 or (208)403-6628.

Sincerely,
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James Smith
Training Director

8450 South 5th Avenue, Pocatello, ID 83204
Phone: (208) 232-4300 » ¢ Fax: (208) 232-7883 » « Email: jatc449@agmail.com
Web: www.eijatc.org




